
Hard work - Kindness - Responsibility

Bedrock Points Champions in Years 7-10

Students who have achieved the highest 
points total on Bedrock since starting 
Secondary.

Chelsea C, Year 9, 13342 Points
Charlie A, Year 8, 11964 Points
Gnana Varshitha P, Year 9, 11791 Points
Ebony Lawford B, Year 10, 10826 Points
Megan G, Year 10, 8735 Points
Marius D, Year 8, 8430 Points
Sapna G, Year 10, 8268 Points
Shakkia Lawford B, Year 10, 7500 Points
Elliot O'N, Year 9, 7184 Points
Amarissa S, Year 9, 6208 Points
Daniel R, Year 9, 6182 Points
Emily O'H, Year 10, 6181 Points
Caden A, Year 7, 6037 Points
Beatriz M, Year 9, 5407 Points
Shivani S, Year 9, 5280 Points
Riya D, Year 9, 5190 Points
Saffron S, Year 10, 5054 Points
Hasan U, Year 10, 4993 Points
Aman W, Year 10, 4909 Points
Sophie K, Year 9, 4864 Points
Jai M, Year 9, 4856 Points
Jaycee C, Year 9, 4805 Points
Cristiana B, Year 10, 4730 Points
Deneeshiya B, Year 9, 4676 Points
Matheesha F, Year 10, 4672 Points
Harley T, Year 8, 4605 Points
Charlie B, Year 9, 4599 Points
Angel G, Year 10, 4553 Points
Kai S, Year 9, 4542 Points
Tianna C, Year 9, 4532 Points
Ruby C, Year 9, 4501 Points
Deepika G, Year 10, 4496 Points
Evie H, Year 10, 4440 Points
Jasneet K, Year 10, 4233 Points
Timaima M, Year 10, 4222 Points
Amy V, Year 10, 4180 Points
Riley-Mae A, Year 10, 4165 Points
Brooke M, Year 10, 4162 Points
Alexis E, Year 8, 4152 Points
Timaima M, Year 10, Warwick7, 4222 Points
Amy V, Year 10, Warwick7, 4180 Points
Riley-Mae A, Year 10, Bath7, 4165 Points
Brooke M, Year 10, Cambridge5, 4162 Points
Alexis E, Year 8, Warwick6, 4152 Points

Celebrating Success

16th January 2023

Value for Term 3: Kindness    Driver: Accountable

Academy Success:

100% @ the Academy

Who to Contact-
see later pages

students have demonstrated our 
values of:

Hard Work
Kindness

Responsibility
Outstanding Attendance

Since September 1st 2022

Not awarded until T5

82 80 67 86
Students

315

255 students 
on track

763 students 
on track
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Academy News

Progress Review Day
It was great to see so many parents at our Progress 
Review Day last week. Thank you for giving up your 
time to support your child.
It is only when the school works with our parents 
that your child can reach their full potential
We were again very pleased with your feedback to 
us. The results of which are given here.
.

We do listen......
Following previous feedback, we made changes to how we report to parents. We 
now report at the end of each Term. The next feedback to parents will be in the 
week beginning 20th February.
There will be parent opportunities to attend school to discuss this report with a 
member of staff during Term 4.
We improved communication by sending out a weekly newsletter, we improved 
the use of EPRAISE. All queries should now be answered within 48 hrs. If this is 
not the case, parents need to go direct to Mrs Wright.
No parent is sent away from reception that wants to meet a member of staff, we 
have staff ready to meet parents throughout the day. Parents can now book 
appointments each day to talk to our pastoral, attendance & SEN team.
.

Following your feedback @ PRD and the United Learning Survey –our next focus is to work 
alongside our parents to resolve issues with Prep @ the Academy & to raise awareness of 
the work we do on bullying @ the Academy. Look out for actions coming shortly.
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Useful information on our 
Website

UPDATED Parent Handbook 
for 2022-2023

Uniform/Equipment 
Handbook.

Find out what your child is 
learning this term

Knowledge Organisers for 
all years for all terms

Epraise Parent Guide 

Last week @ the Academy

Sporting Results

An Introduction to the Western Front:
Last week students in Y9, 10 and 11 took part in a
workshop on World War 1. Our guest speakers
talked the students through all areas of life on the
Western Front from the daily lives of soldiers, to
the uniform and weapons they used and through
the various stages of the Chain of Evacuation. This
was a highly interactive session with the students
actively participating by trying out the various
uniform/weaponry and other war memorabilia
that the presenters had brought in to show them.

There was a fantastic result from our Year 8/9 girls
football team this week. The girls produced one their
best performances which secured a 3-0 win against a
strong Dorcan side in the County Cup. A shout out to
Holly and Lilly for their outstanding goals – especially
the goal produced from a well-rehearsed corner kick.
The girls now progress on in the next round of the
County Cup.

Well done to our Year 7 boys. They competed in a local
Swindon dodgeball tournament this week and won
every single one their matches – excellent work! The
Year 7/8 girls competed in a local benchball
tournament held at Dorcan and secured 4th spot
overall-well done to all involved.

Our Year 10/11 boy's basketball team had their semi-
finals this week and faced a tough Ridgeway side. The

game was close throughout, but guests Ridgeway took
the win by 7 points to secure their spot in the final.
The boys have been outstanding throughout
their tournament and have shown commitment and
determination within their training with their coach
Cody.

At Swindon Academy, we are committed to ensuring that every pupil can thrive both
academically and personally and make it our mission to get to know every pupil in the
classroom. During our training day last week, and following the most recent set changes,
staff worked together to find out about every pupil in their new classes. This included an in
depth look at how pupils had performed in their most recent exams and a chance to
carefully study information around specific pupil need. Staff identified the gaps in both
knowledge and skills for every pupil and then went on to review their planning to ensure
that every pupil can make excellent progress this term.

https://www.swindon-academy.org/secondary/homework/knowledge-organisers
https://www.swindon-academy.org/Portals/0/documents/secondary/Epraise%20Instruction%20Booklet%202021.pdf?ver=2D8tDp1jWOXaWbl04QdnFA%3d%3d
https://www.swindon-academy.org/Portals/0/2022/Newsletter/Parents%20Handbook%202022%20FINAL.pdf?ver=IELG9F2110MVtgTXf-jVOw%3D%3D
https://www.swindon-academy.org/Portals/0/2022/Newsletter/Uniform%20and%20Equipment%20Expectations%20June%202022-pdf.pdf?ver=j0TOy7bUL1pxX58Pviuxzw%3d%3d
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Assemblies & British Values

United College Sixth Form

Introducing  Mr Williams @ the Academy

Last week we welcomed back the students with our first whole school assembly of 2023.
We spoke about our Swindon Academy Values - Work Hard, Kindness, and introduced our Term 3 Value 

Responsibility.
Over the term we will focus on our drivers - Reflection, Accountability and Duty.

UCAS  Applications
All UCAS applications should be complete for internal 
checking by 6pm on Monday 16th of January .
Students will of also need to pay fo the application 
before it can be sent. The cost of the application this 
year is £27. Pleases speak to Mrs Dodsworth if you 
have any difficulties with making this Payment.  
The official UCAS deadline is Wednesday 25th of 
January at 6pm 

My name is Mr. Williams and I'm an avid sports enthusiast, who loves
both playing and teaching sport. I graduated from Hartpury University
completing my degree in sports coaching and teaching. I support the
best team in the world... Manchester United and play football on a
Saturday.

I included a photo of me playing football as I feel it adds a little bit of
insight :)

Sixth Form Progress Review day 
Sixth Form PRD was focussed on our students their Bright futures. We 
were lucky enough to be joined by Junior Saunders. Junior is a 
professional public speaker an broadcaster. He is dedicated to helping 
young people overcome life’s barriers and raise their aspirations.   Junior 
spoke to our Year 12 and 13 students about how to stay positive , keep 
focussed and smash their Sixth Form experience.

Junior also spoke to our Year 13 students about applying and
researching apprenticeships as an alternative to University or getting
Job. They then spent time refining their personal statements and
speaking to Ms Lews, Ms Eldred and Mrs Dodsworth about their
University choices

Year 12 spent where introduced to the Unifrog platform. They spent 
time finding out which careers and subjects suited their personality and 
starting work on creating amazing CV’s 

All students received a progress meeting with their tutor and it was 
fantastic to see so many  parents join these meetings.  

Tutor programme
Students in year 12 Discussed the prime ministers 
plans to ensure that all children continue to take 
maths until they are 18. In year 13 the discussion 
focussed on Swindon’s old Museum and the plans to 
turn Apsley house into a restaurant.
Wednesday Assembly was focussed on the Book 
Atomic Habits looking at how habits are created 
how we can remove bad habits  and replace them 
with good habits
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CONGRATULATIONS to the 745 students who hit 100% ATTENDANCE last week!

An AMAZING 152 Students start Term 2 with 100% Attendance since September

It's GREAT to see many students at the gate 

when I open it at 8am.

The school Gates close at 8:21 giving student 
plenty of time to arrive at morning roll call which 
starts at 8:23

After each lesson students have 3 minutes of 
lesson changeover – Plenty of time to get lessons 

on time....

Attendance Matters: 

So does Punctuality….. 

504 students with "GOOD" Attendance sitting between 95% - 100%
50 students who get 100% this week can quickly move into this category

Please do get in touch with Mr Warren via Epraise if you need any help with understanding your child's attendance 
certificate or have any questions about our weekly emails.
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Looking Ahead

The week ahead @ the Academy

Well Being Activities @ the Academy Term 3 – All club information is on Epraise. Go to Community and Activities.

Please go to Epraise – Community – Activities for a full list of clubs on offer during Term 3.

Year 9 Grammar Stream are attending Marlborough College on Tuesday to 
enhance their physics. They will be creating a device that can be used to 
measure the length of a piece of music. 

Rehearsals for the school show ‘A Midsummer Nights Dream’ take place this 
week on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Pupils have been made aware by the 
Performing Arts Staff. 

Monday​ Tuesday​ Wednesday​ Thursday​

Badminton Dance Darts Chess

Woodwind Origami Drama Junior Scientists

Yoga Basketball Guitar Orchestra

Production Dance Volleyball Table Tennis

KS4 Football Fitness Suite KS3 Football Basketball

EAL Support School Show Climbing Street Dance

Year 11 are spending the day on Tuesday learning about this novel. They 
will be off timetable all day. More on this next week. 

Wednesday 1st February – Staff CPD – school finishes at 1.20pm

Friday 3rd February – School Photos

Thursday 9th February – Year 8 GS visit to Reading University

9th -10th February – School Show  ‘A Midsummer Nights Dream’
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Academy News

Following the last set of exams before Christmas we have 
reviewed the sets for all of our students and a number of 
students moved up and similarly students moved down. We know 
that it does take time for students to settle. The next opportunity 
for set moves will be after the end of year exams. The outcomes 
of these exams will determine sets for the next academic year. If 
your child wants to move to a higher set they need to perform 
well in these exams. You can use our new style report to look at 
the rank your child was in each subject. Sets are based on 
performance in English & Maths and then we look at performance 
in Science, History and Geography.

Term 2 saw Colleges compete in the following 
competitions: World Cup sweepstake, College 
Christmas Tree decorating and Christmas Jumpers 
which were cat walked by student Champions. After 
all the points were totalled up it was revealed in our 
first ever Roll Draw Friday that Warwick are top of 
the College Championships at Christmas! This week 
will see the start of our Term 3 'Catchphrase' 
competition!

Want to know what your child is studying this 
Term?
Every term we publish an 100% book for each Year.
This helps students to complete their Prep work and parents can 
use these to see what topics are being covered by your child.

100% Books can be found on the website here:

https://www.swindon-academy.org/secondary/prep-guidance/knowledge-
organisers

https://www.swindon-academy.org/secondary/homework/knowledge-organisers
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EPRAISE
• Is the best way to get in touch.
• We will try and get back to you within 2 days (not weekends)-usually 

much quicker. 
• If you do not get a timely response, please forward your message 

directly to K.Wright (Head Teacher)
• Please use the table overleaf  to direct your message to the most 

appropriate person:

Getting in touch 

with the 

Academy

Emergency Contact

To contact the Academy during the day for reasons that need a quick response 
please:
• Epraise message P.Pastoral
Or
• Phone Reception 01793 426900 (please be aware that unless it is an 

emergency, reception will only EPRAISE the most appropriate person.)
Or
• Phone Pastoral Support 01793 4266980 (please be aware that unless it is an 

emergency, reception will only EPRAISE the most appropriate person.)

To meet with a College Manager/SENCO/Attendance 

• Parents can book appointments via EPRAISE to meet with a College Manager 
during the day every day. 

• Parents of SEN students or parents with queries about SEN can book to 
meet a SENCO on  Mondays 2.15pm-3pm, Wednesdays & Fridays 8.50am to 
9.30am .

• Parents can book to meet with a member of the Attendance Team between 
10am and 11am each day.

• To book go to EPRAISE-Community/Parents Evenings and Select the right 
event/day.

We will also offer drop-in appointments for parents at the above times. Parents need to be willing to wait to be 
seen.

How to Access EPRAISE:
• Go to Google search Epraise log in/search
• Please select your school/choose Swindon Academy 

Secondary
• Go to parents/enter your email (must be the one given to 

the Academy) & leave password blank. 
• You will then receive an email and follow instructions.
• You can also download the  Epraise App
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Epraise Contacts

Query about……. Epraise…..
Contacting Head Teacher K.Wright

Contacting Senior Vice Principal (Student Development) A.Lawrence

Contacting Vice Principal (Teaching & Learning) L.Jordan

Pastoral matters/Uniform P.Pastoral or your child’s College Manager
Bath C.Roberts, Cambridge S.Oakley, 
Imperial P. Pastoral, Warwick R.Harding

Attendance/Medical Appointments/Punctuality A.Attendance

Prep Work/Bedrock/Seneca/Sparx P.Prep

Detention P.Pastoral

Parent Pay/FSM/Trips & Visits J.Greenwood

Safeguarding D.Ramshaw

UCSF (Sixth Form) Queries L.Dodsworth

SEN C.Oke & R.Suleman

Epraise Shop/Clubs C.Oke

Grammar Stream L.Rowe

D of E/ Camp/ABC Week N.Warren

Password/Chromebook queries P.Prep

Subject Areas • PE/Music/Drama/Dance D.Boucher
• Maths/Business Studies/CSc  L.Roche
• English E.Cole or D.Carryl
• Science L.Rowe
• History J.Rivers
• Geography C.Greenwood
• RE/HSC H.Green
• Dt & Art L.Thomas
• Spanish R.Squires

Champion (Tutor) P.Pastoral or your child’s College Champion
Bath M.Jone,s Cambridge J.Higgins-Khan, 
Imperial J.Capstick, Warwick S.Thomas

Year 11 D.Boucher
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Bath Bronze 
Award Students
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Cambridge Bronze 
Award Students
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Imperial Bronze 
Award Students
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Bath Bronze 
Award Students


